

Baumb, Nelly

From: herb <herb_borock@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 5:40 PM

To: Council, City; Clerk, City

Subject: November 2, 2020 Council Meeting, Item #3: Police Use of Force Policy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking on links.

Herb Borock
P. O. Box 632
Palo Alto, CA 94302

November 1, 2020

Palo Alto City Council 250 Hamilton Avenue Palo Alto, CA 94301

NOVEMBER 2, 2020 CITY COUNCIL MEETING, AGENDA ITEM #3 POLICE USE OF FORCE POLICY

Dear City Council:

The Staff Report for this agenda item transmits a "DRAFT" Use of Force policy (Police Department Policy 300), and this agenda item requests that you "Accept" the Staff Report.

What is the difference, if any, between accepting the staff report and approving or adopting the draft policy?

If you don't accept the staff report, does that mean that you don't approve or adopt the draft policy?

Removing this item from the Consent Calendar is the only way to clarify in the official record what staff intends by their language in the officially posted meeting agenda that you "Accept the Staff Report on the Palo Alto Police Department Revised Policy 300 on Use of Force".

Does staff even believe that you, rather than the City Manager, has the authority to decide on Police Department policy?

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.

Sincerely,

Herb Borock